Town of Canaan New Hampshire Budget Committee L
Minutes of January 30, 2016 Deliberative Session Meeting
Canaan Elementary School Gymnasium

Prepared by Eleanor J. Davis, Budget Committee Chairman on February 4, 2016

Budget Committee Members present: Eleanor J. Davis (Chairman), John Bergeron (Vice Chairman), Bill
Crowther (Secretary), Sadie Wells, Al Posnanski, Denis Salvail, Martha Pusey, Phil Smith, Jr., and
Selectman Scott Borthwick. Budget Committee members absent: Patty Duszinksy.

The Budget Committee continued to meet at the adjournment of the Deliberative Session at 3:45PM.

The only warrant article with an appropriation that was amended during the session was Article 16. The
total was changed to $8,000 from $10,500 with $2,500 removed on recommendation of DRA for the
skid steer. Since this article requires an appropriation, the budget committee was required to re-vote
on its recommendation. Chairman Davis polled all members present and the vote was 9 votes in favor
of recommending the article, with one absent. Unanimous. This will change the amount on the MS-737
to go to DRA after March 8, 2016. The Budget Committee adjourned the meeting at 3:50PM.
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